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Shawna Senko

From: Shawna Senko
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 11:29 AM
To: Hong Wang
Cc: Bob Casey; Dorothy Menasco
Subject: RE: 2014 Universal Service High-Cost filings

Done. 
 
Shawna Senko 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 

From: Hong Wang  
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 11:11 AM 
To: Shawna Senko 
Cc: Bob Casey; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: FW: 2014 Universal Service High-Cost filings 
 
Shawna,  
 
Would you please take care of this? 
 
Thanks! 

From: Bob Casey  
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 11:08 AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: RE: 2014 Universal Service High-Cost filings 
 
Interested person. 
 
From: Hong Wang  
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 11:07 AM 
To: Bob Casey 
Subject: RE: 2014 Universal Service High-Cost filings 
 
Bob, 
 
Do you want us to add her as a party or an interested person? 
 

From: Bob Casey  
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 7:28 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Hong Wang; Bob Casey; Melissa Marks (Melissa.Marks@wideopenwest.com) 
Subject: FW: 2014 Universal Service High-Cost filings 
 
Please include Melissa as an interested party to Docket No. 140119-TP.   
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUN 05, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 02775-14
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Her contact information is below. 
 
Thank you! 
 
From: Melissa Marks [mailto:Melissa.Marks@wideopenwest.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 11:09 AM 
To: Bob Casey 
Cc: Bruce Schoonover; Arlene Morgan 
Subject: FW: 2014 Universal Service High-Cost filings 
 
Good morning Bob – Would you mind including me on the docket for the 2014 high-cost certification? 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Melissa Marks 
Regulatory Compliance Department 
Volleyball Mom, Amiable Analyst, Believer  
Direct Dial: 706-634-6762 
Fax: 706-645-0148 
melissa.marks@wideopenwest.com  
 

 
 
**My email address has changed. Please update your address book.** 
 
 
From: Bruce Schoonover                                                                                                       
Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 10:37 AM 
To: Melissa Marks; Arlene Morgan 
Subject: FW: 2014 Universal Service High-Cost filings 
 
 
 
Bruce Schoonover 
Vice President – Regulatory Compliance 
WOW! Internet, Cable and Phone 
Office: (706) 645-3966 
Mobile: (706) 773-4776 
Email: bruce.schoonover@wideopenwest.com 
 
From: Bob Casey [mailto:BCasey@PSC.STATE.FL.US]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 10:24 AM 
To: Bettye Willis - Windstream; Angie.McCall@FTR.com; jschumacher@smartcity.com; Ryan Taylor - FairPoint-
GTC; Thomas.mccabe@tdstelecom.com; jeffl@itstelecom.net; Debi Nobles; sg7766@att.com; 
rebecca.edmonston@verizon.com; Sandy.Khazraee@CenturyLink.com; Bruce Schoonover@knology.com 
Cc: Beth Salak; Mark Long; Greg Fogleman; Curtis Williams; Brenda Hawkins; Bob Casey; Adam Teitzman 
Subject: 2014 Universal Service High-Cost filings 
 
The Commission will be opening a docket shortly to address the 2014 high-cost certification.  If you are 
no longer the person who will handle the high-cost certification for your company, please notify me 
immediately with the name of the person who will be handling the certification. 
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Thank you. 
 
Bob Casey 
 
 

Robert J. Casey  
Public Utilities Supervisor  
Florida Public Service Commission  
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard  
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850  
bcasey@psc.state.fl.us  
(850) 413-6974  
Fax (850)413-6975  

 
 




